(U.C.W. cont'd from page 16)

Mrs. M. Spillane reported sending a large number of cards to sick and bereaved families in town. Mr. N. Fummerton thanked all members who had donated and worked at the recent wedding reception catered in the Church Hall.

Mrs. Annie Niemi won the special draw prize Mrs. Beth Macadam presided for the meeting using the Autumn Harvest theme for the devotional period. Mrs. Norma Fummerton read the scripture. Mrs. Nettie Thrower gave the Financial report and Mrs. Winnie Clemens read the minutes and correspondence.

Lunch was served by Mrs. Marguerite Gerow, Nettie Thrower and Norma Fummerton.

Terrace Bay Social Spectrum - cont'd from page I2

Pat was at the nursing station there. A nurse carries out many of the duties normally done by a Doctor, and have to decide whether the patient should be sent by plane to Inuvik to see a Doctor. The other nurse and Pat delivered a baby while Beth was there.

When Beth left Pat was expecting a transfer. Beth enjoyed seeing the places in Terrace Bay that Pat had told her about.

When she left here by bus, she was headed for Niagara Falls and hoped to meet a boy from home, who was nearing the end of his trav-els and would be able to take news home to her parents.

Although a pre arranged meeting wasn't planned, they did see each other in Niagara.

She planned to be in Nova Scotia the later part of August as their Department of Education was the only province willing to honour her teaching experience and gave her some hope of being able to experience teaching in their school system, to gain new ideas to take home



Thunder Bay (Alpine) . . . 577-6426

Terrace Bay . 825-3286 Red Lake . . . 727-2858 Marathon . . . 229-1213 Fort Frances . 274-7721

RESERVATION CENTRE
(807) 577-6426
TELEX: 073-4360
OR
CALL YOUR TRAVEL AGENT

to her classroom.

She was a good ambassador for Australia.

Frank and Susan Crane were recent visitors with Susan's parents Jack and Helen Brooks. The four of them spent a few days seeing the points of interest in Thunder Bay and highly recommend a visit to Old Fort William if you haven't had the opportunity to visit there yet

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Hamilton and Son Aaron visited the Wesley Clemens and D.Q. Hamilton families enroute home to Thunder Bay from a vacation at eastern points.

Mr. and Mrs. Hobden Spikula and daughter Pam have returned from visiting friends in Duncan, Crofton and Tyfano and also toured other areas in B.C.

STORK CLUB

Born to Mr. and Mrs. G. Trichilo of Schreiber, a girl on September 8th, 1975.

Mr. and Mrs. Luke Rochon of Hendrick Lake B.C., Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert Wahl of Wawa and Lionel Hubelit of Wawa were visitors of Mac Hubelit the past week.

Peter Legault of Thunder Bay spent the holiday weekend with his parents Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Legault.

